
                                                                 Eastfield Crossing Association 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on December 9, 2015 

at 39 Barden Circle.  

Present were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba, John Symonds. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:20 pm by Jerry Spring. 

 

Discussion on 129 Bellview   

ECA board agreed to contact Chris and Aubrey Simonds via Mail with a letter and copy of the notice 

from the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NH DES) report regarding the area of 

concerns located at this address.  

 

Septic Quotes 

Quotes were received and reviewed by the BOD. The board voted to have Stones Septic service of 

Swanzey to service/maintain the ECA systems.  

  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Symonds, Secretary 

 


